
   

 

W. David Bromwell,  Superintendent of 
Dorchester County Public Schools, 
will be this week’s guest on  
Cambridge Community Conversations,  
Wednesday, July 15st at 7:00 p.m.   
 
Mr. Bromwell will speak about the 
emerging plans for the coming school year, 
and answer questions from the 
community. 

 
Dr. Theresa Stafford, Executive Director of  
New Beginnings Youth and Family Services,  
will serve as moderator. 
 

Sponsored by WHCP Radio, the Cambridge 
Association of Neighborhoods, the Dorchester 

Banner, and the Dorchester Chamber of Commerce 
 

Tune in via Facebook LIVE at: 

https://www.facebook.com/WHCPRadio/videos/3093325577442099/ 

or via YouTube at 

https://youtu.be/MpIWGFP1laE 

 


